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Vulcan Avenue Safety and 
Mobility Enhancements 
Safe and Convenient Mobility for Everyone! 
 

 
 

PROJECT STATUS 
In June 2021, the City Council 
approved the design concept for the 
Safety and Mobility Enhancements 
project on Vulcan Avenue.  The 
project went out for construction bids 
in December 2021.  Construction was 
completed in April 2022. 

PROJECT BUDGET 
The project cost was $94,388 and 
utilized savings from the Vulcan 
Avenue Traffic Calming Study 
Project. 

PROJECT LOCATION 
The project is located on N. Vulcan 
Avenue between Encinitas Blvd and 
La Costa Avenue.   

ABOUT THE PROJECT 
This project improved mobility and safety along N. Vulcan Avenue 
from Encinitas Blvd to La Costa Ave through the implementation 
of narrower travel lanes, painted speed legends, Sharrows, raised 
crosswalks, and Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons (RRFBs). 
 
These safety enhancements included narrowing the travel lanes 
along Vulcan Avenue to 10’ wide, shifting vehicles over to the west 
and creating more space on the east side for pedestrians.  In 
addition, raised crosswalks were installed at the intersections of 
Andrew Avenue, Sanford Street, and Orpheus Avenue. These 
locations also benefited from additional signage and RRFBs. 
Sharrows and speed legends were installed in both travel lanes. 
 
The project supports the City’s Strategic Plan goals of Quality 
Transportation by providing effective, safe and easy transportation 
for all modes of movement and for all demographics as well as the 
Community Planning by maintaining safe and livable community 
through well-maintained infrastructure and facilities.  
 

 

CONTACT US 
For questions or concerns about the 
project, please contact the City’s 
Traffic Division at: 760.943.2211 
or traffic@encinitasca.gov 
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